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CHAMBER OF COMMERCE MEMBERSHIP  

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT  33/24  

 

 12 AUGUST 2024 

The purpose of this Report is to recommend Members agree to the cancellation of Ventnor Town 
Council’s Membership of the Isle of Wight Chamber of Commerce.  

1) BACKGROUND 

a) A report was presented to the Town Council Meeting on 11 July 2022 recommending 
that Ventnor Town Council apply for membership of the Isle of Wight Chamber of 
Commerce. This was agreed by Members at the Town Council Meeting on 11 July 
2022.  

b) There are no apparent benefits to this membership for Ventnor Town Council.  

c) Upon investigation, VTC has only sought the advice of the Chamber of Commerce on 
one occasion. The current VTC officers have not made use of the membership and do 
not foresee a necessity to do so.  

2) RECOMMENDATION 

a) Members are recommended to agree to the cancellation of Ventnor Town Council’s 
membership of the Isle of Wight Chamber of Commerce.  

 
 


